
CAMP SEQUOIACAMP SEQUOIA
DECEMBER 2024

Upcoming Open House

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Winter Blog & Research

We loved seeing everyone for our reunion
trip on the 7th & 8th of December. It was
our largest splish-splashiest Kalahari
group yet! 

Kalahari Adventure
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We can’t wait for our first upcoming
Open House, which will be held on
March 8th, 2025. For any of our new
families interested in signing up for  this
event or our Open House in April, you
can do so here:

Open House Sign UpOpen House Sign Up

On Demand Trips
Interested in arranging a trip with camp
friends, or go to a specific destination?  
Check out our on demand trips, where we
can make custom adventures tailored to
individual campers:

On Demand Trip InterestOn Demand Trip Interest

We look forward to more family
time over the holidays. However,
we know that transitions and
unstructured time can be growth
opportunities for our kids. We've
published a helpful blog with tips
for supporting our campers during
this time of year:

Holiday Tips BlogHoliday Tips Blog
We hope you have time to check
out some of the news and curated
research articles that we feel are
relevant to our community.

News & ResearchNews & Research

Director’s Corner

We wish all of our camp community
a safe and enjoyable holiday
season. After the first of the year,
we will be sharing staff and camper
updates and successes. We'd love
to include your details to share with
the community. If you have news to
share, please email Reema at:

reema@camp-sequoia.com

https://www.camp-sequoia.com/open-house/
https://www.camp-sequoia.com/on-demand-adventure-sign-up/
https://www.camp-sequoia.com/navigating-the-holiday-break/
https://www.camp-sequoia.com/blog/adhd-resources-for-parents/externalresources/

